

West Camel Road Queen Camel YEOVIL Somerset BA22 7FF

School Office Tel: 01935 850345

Email: office@countessgytha.ppat365.org Mr Web: www.countessgythaprimary.co.uk



REMINDER – 5th February 2025

9th January 2025

Dear Parents of Year 6,

The PTFA would like to purchase a leavers' gift for the children, using their photos to create a leavers' book to be given out July 2025.

We will be taking photos of the children in school but we will also use photos of children throughout their time at Countess Gytha Primary School.

Please could you supply a good quality photo of them at Reception age that we can scan and return to you or email the photo to office@countessgytha.ppat365.org marked, Year 6 Photo by Monday 10th February.

The website the PTFA wish to use is https://www.leaversbooks.com/yearbooks/

Please return the slip below letting us know if you agree or not, so that we can arrange for these books.

Thank you		
School Office		
PTFA Leavers' book 2025		
Name of child	Year 6	Leavers' Books
I give permission for my child's photos to be used for their leave	ers' gift.	
I do not agree for my child's photos to be used for their leavers'	gift.	
I have enclosed a photo of my child and agree for it to be used.		
I will email a photo to the school office.		
Signed		
Parents Name (PRINT) Date _		_

Countess Gytha Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young persons. We will ensure that the highest priority is given to following guidance and regulations to safeguard children and young people. The school expects all staff and all visitors to fulfil this expectation.